
THE NEW HOSPITAL BUILDING IS 
OPENING ON 28 OCTOBER! 
 
As our departments prepare for their upcoming moves, 
here’s what you need to know! 

Important access changes  

Access to Liverpool Hospital will be available from Goulburn 
Street, and includes:  

• New public entrance: Entrance A  

• New drop-off/pick-up zone 

• Parking: P1 will reopen off Goulburn Street.  

 
For more details, download the Stage 1 flyer. 

We encourage you to share this information widely with both 
staff and patients as we approach the opening and beyond.  
 
Head to page 2 to find out when departments are moving... 

WHERE CAN I FIND INFORMATION 
ABOUT THE OPENING? 

ISSUE 3 
October 2024  

The Countdown to Opening page is a handy resource to 
bookmark, containing all the latest materials to help you 
communicate hospital changes with the community and 
patients leading up to the opening, as well as details about 
department relocations afterward.  
 
There is a range of available materials for download, including 
the maps, fact sheets, move schedule and information on the 
project. 

https://lhap.health.nsw.gov.au/getattachment/Countdown-to-opening/LHAP-trifold-brochure.pdf.aspx?lang=en-AU
https://lhap.health.nsw.gov.au/countdown-to-opening


WEEK ONE 

MOVES 

Infectious 
Diseases 
Administration 
Services 
Moving Wednesday 
23 October 
 
Biomedical 
Engineering 
Moving Friday 25 
October 
 
FUTURE MOVES 
Week of 28 October 
 
• Entrance A opens  
 
• New reception 

opens 
 
• P1 car park 

reopens 
 
• Radiation 

Oncology MRI  
 
• Demand 

Management Unit 
 
• ED Staff Facilities 
 
• Forensics  
 

And much more! 

WHAT DEPARTMENTS ARE 
MOVING? 

Week of 21 October 
 
Department relocations this week include… 
• Infectious Diseases Administration Services  
• Biomedical Engineering 

At a glance 

Infectious Diseases Administration Services –  

On Wednesday 23 October this department is moving to a 
new space on the Basement Level of the new building. 

For more information download the MOVE fact sheet 

Biomedical Engineering –  

On Friday 25 October this department is moving to a new 
space on the Basement Level of the new building.  

For more information download the MOVE fact sheet  

Our biomedical team are getting ready to move into their 
new space soon! 

To see the full list of moves for all our stage 1 departments, visit our 
‘Countdown to Opening’ page. 

https://lhap.health.nsw.gov.au/getattachment/Countdown-to-opening/FAQ/10/Infectious-Disease-Administration-Services-A4-portrait_Service-on-the-MOVE.pdf.aspx?lang=en-AU
https://lhap.health.nsw.gov.au/getattachment/Countdown-to-opening/FAQ/2/Biomedical-Engineering-A4-portrait_Service-on-the-MOVE.pdf.aspx?lang=en-AU
https://lhap.health.nsw.gov.au/getattachment/Countdown-to-opening/LHAP-move-schedule-Stage-1.pdf.aspx?lang=en-AU

